
Zoom 5.0 is here! 
After May 30, 2020, all Zoom clients on older versions are 
required to upgrade before joining any Zoom meetings as 
GCM Encryption (Security) will be fully enabled for all zoom 
meetings. 
 

This update will provide increased  protection for meeting 
data and resistance against tampering 

All parents are requested to update the Zoom app,  

please visit https://zoom.us/download2 

With Zoom 5.0 update, Security controls are now grouped 
together and found by clicking the Security icon on the host 
meeting menu bar.  

https://zoom.us/download2

